
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW    Suite 208    Washington, DC  20530 
 
 
February 22, 1995 

 

 

TO:  Office of the Federal Register 

 

FROM: Sheryl Walter, General Counsel 

 

RE:  Correction to Sunshine Act notice (published at 60 FR 9722) 

 

 

Enclosed are three originals of  a change to the Assassination Records 

Review Board's March 7, 1995 public meeting, notice of which was 

published at 60 FR 9722. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please give 

me a call at 724-0815.  Thanks for your assistance in this matter. 


